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Sent: 25 September 2011 11:58
To: LICENSING (Cheshire East)
Subject: THE WHITE HORSE, PILLORY STREET, NANTWICH

THE WHITE HORSE, NANTWICH
Application to vary licensing terms.
We wish to record our objection to the above application on the following grounds:

According to the penultimate paragraph of Mr Lee's letter to us of 15 June 2007 the licence was granted
subject to restrictions on the use of the beer garden with particular regard to noise disturbance of
neighbouring properties being a public nuisance. Any increase in noise affecting neighbouring properties
can only be an aggravation of public nuisance, which, in the view of the Licensing Committee was
unacceptable.

In addition, 'background music' on top of the general noise of several tens of people in the beer garden
can only add to the late night disturbance which already exists, as would the proposed extension of
opening to 3.00 a.m. because smokers would be outside until then and, whatever restrictions there might
be, several people talking together at that time of night, having been in the confines of a crowded public
bar, will have raised voices.
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